
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Townsend, 

  

  We need MORE fresh water released into the San Joaquin, not less. The State 

Water Board's own Delta Flows report released in August 2010 recommended 

more fresh water for the Delta! 

  We need LESS salt in the San Joaquin River for use by Delta farmers, not more! 

The Delta farmers have senior water rights. They deserve the freshest water first, 

not the South San Joaquin valley farmers who have junior water rights, many of 

whom are mega-corporations and should not be getting subsidized water, let alone 

the freshest water. It is those desert farmlands that leech out salts and selenium into 

the runoff water. Save the Delta farms! 

  

Do not let Jerry Brown and his political cronies' plan to raid the Delta of fresh water happen! It will 

destroy this eco-system for life.  

  

Regards, 

  

Kirk Kleinen 

Concerned Citizen / Voter 
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